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Two important steps to good mental health are 
to connect with others and to stay physically 
active. 
 
With this in mind, we have worked hard to  
increase our PE and After-school provision. 
The installation of The Canopy (or Stadium as 
some children have named it!) has meant that 
all children now have two sessions of PE   
every week. 
This enables all children to learn PE, Dance, 
Gymnastics and Sports skills. 
Children also have access to sports clubs and 
sports coaching, along with self-esteem and  
social skills sessions. 

Welcome to our third mental health and well-being newsletter. 

Over the coming year, you will start to see some 
changes in the playground. We have been busy 
redesigning our outdoor spaces to link with Our 
School Values. These will include a new climbing 
tower for early years, an outdoor gym and a 
Friendship Garden.  

All of these are being developed to further     
enhance our children’s physical, social and    
mental health. Exciting times ahead! 

In this issue, we will be looking at physical and mental  
well-being, mindfulness and resources for bereavement. 

To find out more about any of our initiatives please speak to  
Mr. Neale-Crane, Miss Wilkinson or Mrs. Bibi. 



TESCO IN-STORE 
VOTE! 

We are delighted to let you know that 
our application to the Tesco Stronger Starts        
has been successful and our project will be put   
forward to a customer vote in Tesco stores.   

Voting will commence in store from the first week 
of October 2023 until Mid January 2024.    

Yorkmead Primary School 
Get Children Reading Outdoors 
 
As part of our playground improvement program, 
we aim to set up an outdoor library and reading   
area. This will be a safe space where children can 
relax and unwind with a good book.  

You can vote for our project at these stores: 

2344    Hall Green Stratford Rd Express  B28 8AB 
2624    Hall Green Large Store  B90 3LU 
5498    Kings Heath Birmingham Express  B14 6EB 
5656    Robin Hood Birmingham Express  B28 0LG 
6685    Birmingham Alcester Express  B47 5PN  
 
(One token per visit) 
 
The School Council will be organizing 
some fund-raising opportunities to help 
towards the cost of our planned       
improvements to the other areas of  
the playground. 



TUESDAY 19TH OCTOBER IS WORLD MENTAL 
HEALTH DAY HERE ARE SOME MINDFULNESS      
ACTIVITIES TO TRY AT HOME ... 

Until next time, keep an eye out for a few changes starting in the playground! 

Mr. A Neale-Crane (Assistant Head Teacher and Senior Mental Health Lead) 



Bereavement Support — Information and more resources from 
https://www.winstonswish.org/ 


